
Week of 
October 24 - 28

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Reading – We will start learning ‘heartwords’ this week. 
Heartwords are words that we must learn by heart. This 
week’s words will be the, and, of. There will be 60 words 
to learn by the end of the year. I would suggest starting a 
collection of flashcards at home to practice occasionally. 
Mini-books will be sent home on Fridays. Please have 
your child read it three times, sign the back each time, 
and then return on Mondays. 

We are beginning to put sounds together to build 
consonant-vowel-consonant words (cvc). Continue 
practicing their Olympic lists at home. They’ve made 
such great progress already! 

Our theme this week will be spiders. We will learn about 
labeling and the difference between fact and opinion.

Handwriting – We have finished learning all of our 
uppercase letters. This week we will begin learning 
lowercase letters with c and s. 

Math – We will do some Halloween math this week as 
we review number sequencing. We will start a new math 
unit on matching and classifying. 

Memory Game – If you have a Memory Matching Game 
at home that you wouldn’t mind us borrowing for a 
game day, please send to school with your child on 
Tuesday. Thank you! 

Homework – Thank you for helping your child complete 
their alphabet homework on Monday and Wednesday 
evenings. I appreciate it! 

Important Dates

Oct. 21 – No School

Oct. 24 – 28 – Red Ribbon
Week

Oct. 31 - Oct. Book Logs Due
Halloween Parade, 2:15 pm
Halloween Party, 2:30 pm

Red Ribbon Week

Monday – Wear Red

Tuesday – Hat Day

Wednesday – Wear Camo

Thursday – Wear Sports 
Attire

Friday – Pajama Day 


